[image: image1.jpg]Department of Health v Departement van Gesondheid v Lefapha La Bophelo Bo Botle




[image: image2.jpg]-----

FREE STATE PROVINCE 'é’i\”}’y

‘m{‘




AFROSEARCH

PO Box 13540

HATFIELD

0028

For Attention: Marita Oosthuizen

PROPOSED 400KV TRANSMISSION LINE BETWEEN THE EXISTING PERSEUS AND MERCURY SUBSTATIONS

This development is non-offensive and no Environmental Health risks or effects seem to exist. Therefore this Department does not have any objections against this development. Please note that care should be taken to rehabilitate the site to prevent pollution of the surrounding area.

PW NTLAKANA

For: Head Health

Signed

11 June 2003


Chief Environmental Health Officer, GP Nel • Private Bag X10, Parys 9585 • Tel: 056-8115438• Fax: 056-8114856•
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